
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 24, 2020 
 
Valued Customers & Partners, 
 
Tompkins Industries, Inc. is committed to serving you, our valued partners by following the 
various federal and state government orders and directives recently put in place to 
limit/prevent the spread of COVID-19.  As a part of these various Stay at Home or Shelter in 
Place orders, businesses classified as Essential Business remain operating and as a supplier of 
critical products, Tompkins Industries is classified as such and is exempt from these orders. 
 
Tompkins Industries executive team is working alongside our managers to identify ways to keep 
our people safe while maintaining productivity to meet our customers’ demands.  Following the 
guidance of CDC, WHO, local, state and federal government, we work in a way that helps 
protect our employees and you our customers. 
 
Tompkins will continue to deliver, ship, and maintain our service levels as we deal with this 
challenging climate.  We will update you of any changes as they occur.  As always, please 
contact our Customer Service staff at 800-255-1008. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tompkins Industries, Inc. 


